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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  9/19/16
Tranquilizer and heroin a deadly combination
Ithaca, Stanton, St. Johns, MI-  Drug dealers are always looking for new ways to give their customers a bigger, longer-lasting high, and the latest concoction to hit the streets will do that and much, much more.
This new and extremely potent drug is a mixture of carfentanil and heroin, and it kills people within minutes.
Carfentanil is a Schedule II controlled substance, an opiod 10,000 times more potent than morphine and 100 times stronger than fentanyl. It’s mainly used to tranquilize large animals, like elephants, but now drug dealers are  

mixing it with heroin.
What is so alarming about carfentanil is that it kills people moments after being ingested. If someone overdoses on heroin, paramedics can usually revive them with a dose of Narcan, which reverses an overdose, but this is not the case with carfentanil. This drug is so powerful that it may take multiple doses of Narcan to counteract its effects, but in most cases, Narcan just won’t work. 

Medical personnel and first responders have been advised to not handle unknown white powder substances without wearing gloves and masks, since carfentanil can cause harm within minutes just through touch or inhalation. The general public is also being advised to use extreme caution around unknown white substances for the same reason. Simply breathing or touching carfentanil can send you into immediate overdose.
This deadly new mix is not found in a country far, far away. It’s not found on the other side of the country. It’s recently been identified in Kent County, which means it won’t be long before it makes its way into our neighborhoods.

Now more than ever, injection drug users must realize their addiction could kill them with their next use.  If you or someone you know struggles with addiction, seek help.
Mid-Michigan District Health Department serves the residents of Clinton, Gratiot and Montcalm Counties.
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